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The first general meeting of the GPCWM 2010/2011 is to be held on Thursday 30th July 2010 at 1.30pm (sandwiches at 1.00pm) in the Large Committee Room, British Medical Association, 36 Harborne Road, Edgbaston, Birmingham, B15 3AF.
Agenda
1.
Apologies : Dr G Mahay, Dr M Sterry
2.
Minutes of meeting held on 25th March 2010
3.
Minutes of the AGM meeting held on 19 May 2010

4.
Matters arising

5.
Continuing business 


5.1
Darzi health centres and general practices


5.2
Hospital Letters to Senior Partners


5.3
Legal Opinions through GPC Office


5.4
Liaison with NHS West Midlands

6.
New business items

6.1
White Paper

6.2
West Midlands Regional Leaders meeting of 7 July 2010
6.3
Meeting with Strategic Health Authority CEO of 28 July 2010 

6.4
GPCWM medical secretary

6.5
Nuts & Bolts – 29 September 2010 

7.
Correspondence

8.
Chairman’s business
9.
Treasurer’s Report

10.
Any Other Business
11.
Press Relations
12.
Date of next meetings:

29th September 2010

Nuts & Bolts Event


25th November 2010

2nd General Meeting – BMA Midlands Centre


27 January 2011

3rd General Meeting – BMA Midlands Centre


24 March 2011

4th General Meeting – BMA Midlands Centre


26 May 2011


20th AGM and Annual Dinner (evening meeting)







